
 

May 7, 2020 

 

COVID-19 TESTING OFFERED FOR INDIANTOWN 
RESIDENTS 

Expanded free testing begins Monday, May 11 at Florida Community Health Center 

Contact:  
Renay Rouse    Renay.Rouse@FLHealth.gov 772-631-6000 

Martin County, FL – Florida Community Health Centers, Inc. (FCHC) is working in 
partnership with Martin County Emergency Management, the Florida Department of 
Health in Martin County, and Cleveland Clinic Martin Health to provide expanded 
access to free COVID-19 testing for the residents of Indiantown. 

Drive-thru and walk-up testing will be offered at the FCHC location at 15858 SW 
Warfield Blvd.in Indiantown. Testing is available Monday - Friday, 9:00 am – 6:00 pm. 

All Indiantown residents are eligible for testing and no symptoms are required. 
Appointments are preferred. Please call FCHC at 772-597-3596 or go to 
www.fchcinc.org for more information. 
 
Additional Resources: 

• The Florida Department of Health maintains a dedicated website for COVID-19 

information including an interactive dashboard with county-by-county case information 

and more. The dashboard is available at: FloridaHealthCOVID19.gov 

FREE COVID-19 TESTING FOR INDIANTOWN RESIDENTS 

BEGINNING MONDAY, MAY 11 

Monday - Friday 

9:00 AM – 6:00 PM 

CALL TO REGISTER: 772-597-3596 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to protect, promote 
and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, county and community efforts. 
 

Follow us on Twitter at @GoHealthyMartin and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 

Department of Health please visit www.MartinCountyHealth.com 
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